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Monday, December 14, 1998

Jessica Clark of your office requested that I redraft the proposal from last session
that I did for your office involving 900–number and 800–number services.  This bill is
a redraft of 1997 Senate Bill 509.  Please let me know if you have any questions on the
bill or if you wish to modify any of the provisions contained in the bill.
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